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Parent Consultation Meetings   

Thursday 7th Nov 4.30-7.30pm & Tuesday 12th Nov 4.00-7.00pm 

Appointment times for the forthcoming parents’ evenings have been sent home this week.  We have had 

an excellent response from most of our parents. If you have not yet managed to arrange an appointment 

time please do so as soon as possible.  

ParentPay 
Thank you to all our parents for their support and patience with the introduction of ParentPay. We now 

have almost everyone signed up although quite a few forgot to order dinners this week ~ I think half-

term impacted.  Please could you choose your child’s dinner by midnight on Thursday for the                  

following week., even if you don’t need to pay for them. 

We would find it useful to get some feedback on ParentPay including any aspects which are proving 

more tricky so that we can look to see if there are any changes we can make to improve the system. 

Therefore at the forthcoming Parents Evening we would be grateful if you could complete the                    

questionnaires which we will put out with your child’s books.   

Mrs Clarke will also be on hand if anyone wants to talk to her about any difficulties they may be having. 

PTFA Meeting ~ Monday 4th November ~ 7.30pm 

Winter Wonderland Fair ~ Friday 29th November ~ 6.00pm 
The PTFA are holding the final planning meeting for the Winter Wonderland Fair this coming Monday. 

Do feel free to come along. Or alternatively, contact Rachel at rachelcarterPTFA@hotmail.co.uk if you 

have any queries or want to offer your help.  
 

Zig Zag Lines 
Please could I remind parents not to stop on the zig zag lines in front or at the back of school at any 

time. This is for the safety of all our children.  Please note both areas are monitored by the local police 

and some of our parents have received penalty notices in the past.  

Poppies                            
Just a reminder that on behalf of the British Legion, we are selling poppies to both Infant and Junior 

children. There is no maximum limit but we do ask for a minimum donation of 20p please.  

The British Legion have also sent other poppy themed products into school with zip pulls and reflectors 

available for 50p, silicon wristbands £1 and snap bands £1.50. The wristbands and poppies can be worn 

until Remembrance Day. 

Congratulations to the Archery Team 
Huge congratulations to the four pupils from Year 5 and 6 who represented our school so well at the  

Inter-School Archery Festival held at Carr Hill on Wednesday afternoon. They thoroughly deserved 

their second place and should be very proud of themselves. 
 

Tempest Photography  
Closing date for ordering photographs online is this Sunday 3rd November and through school on                

Monday 4th November. 

Reception Class ~ Earwig 
Reception are up and running with Earwig, the online learning journey, and all our Reception parents 

should have received a welcome email enabling them to log into their child’s secure webpage. If you don’t 

appear to have received one, it may be worth checking your junk mail or spam folder.  


